
YOUTH & FAMILY SERVICES  

PRESENTS:          

 
Proper Video  

Conferencing  

Etiquettes for  

Distance Learning                                

PRESENTED BY: 

Officer Michelle Gonzalez 

Glendale Police Department 

Thursday, October 29, 2020 from 6:00 P.M. - 7:00 P.M. 

To register, call or email:  

John Maghaguian, Community Services Supervisor 

(818) 937-7247 or jmaghaguian@glendaleca.gov  


